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August 3, 2022 

 
Hello Fellow Curlers. 

Your Board of Directors is extremely pleased to announce that CAROL AND DOUG MURRAY will be taking 

over the Salmon Arm Curling Club’s General Manager position effective September 15. 

 

Carol and Doug have been curlers in Salmon Arm for the past 13 years and both have volunteered countless 

hours to assist at the club – Doug as a part-time icemaker and maintenance volunteer for the past few years 

as well as current Treasurer on the Board of Directors, and Carol as a previous board member and, more 

recently she has been looking after the bar management and inventory. 

Carol comes with many years of administrative and customer service experience, and we look forward to her 

having the office “ship-shape” in no time. 

Doug’s 30+ years of management and financial expertise have already proven their worth as the Club’s 

Treasurer and these attributes will continue to serve us well as he jointly assumes the GM position with 

Carol. 

Please join me in welcoming Carol and Doug to their new position. With their assistance, we look forward to 

building on the Club’s current momentum well into the future. 

WELCOME Carol and Doug! 

 

Donna Shultz, 
President 
 
 

http://www.salmonarmcurling.com/
mailto:info@salmonarmcurling.com

